
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 

We have had a fun filled week in school with Christmas lunch, parties and online pantomime performances for the 
children to enjoy. The children had such an enjoyable time at their parties yesterday, it was lovely to see. 
   
Our children have all taken part in seasonal class performances which will be available to view online this week. I 
do hope you find them enjoyable. The children have worked hard to make the performances as special as possible! 
 
The office has issued Huggg vouchers for those eligible families to use over the festive period.  Please note they 
must be used by 31st January 2022. If you have changed your mobile telephone number you must inform the  
office . 
 
If you need to contact school over the holidays with any confirmed COVID cases please use the following email  
address which will be checked on a daily basis. admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for all your support once again this term in helping keep our school Covid secure. 
 
Finally, school will close for the end of term at 2:00pm on Friday 17th December, and reopens for spring term on 
Wednesday 5th January 2021 at 8:30am.  
 
 I do hope you have a lovely, peaceful Christmas and best wishes for 2022.  

 
 
 

 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  
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Thank you for all your donations 
to Save the Children 

New Delaval Primary raised  
 

£135 
  

  Be Punctual In 2022  
 Punctuality Matters  

         Missed minutes = missed learning 
 

 As a school, we are aware lateness can severely affect  
achievement. We monitor punctuality closely. Registration is at 
8:45am and all pupils are expected to be in their classroom at this 
time. If your child arrives at school after 8:45am they will be  
recorded as late. Persistent lateness will result in involvement 
with the Education Welfare Officer. 

  
Children can be dropped off at school between  

8:30am- 8:45am  
(gates close at 8:45am) 

 


